
From: Director"s Office, FWS
To: Wainman, Barbara W; Huggler, Matthew; Lueders, Amy L; Fleming, Jeffrey M
Cc: Director"s Office, FWS; Hausman, Alyssa B
Subject: FW: HEAD"S UP: SpaceX Explosion/Boca Chica NWR
Date: Friday, April 21, 2023 11:28:27 AM

Who can provide background for this meeting?
 
Esther Pritchard, Executive Assistant
Office of the Director | U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (FWS) 
Office: 202-208-4545 | www.fws.gov 
Please email scheduling related matters to scheduling@fws.gov 
 
 

 
 
 
 

From: Marshall, Laury <Laury_Marshall@fws.gov> 
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 11:57 AM
To: Interior Press <interior_press@ios.doi.gov>; Schroeder, Darin C <darin_schroeder@ios.doi.gov>
Cc: Wainman, Barbara W <barbara_wainman@fws.gov>; Huggler, Matthew
<Matthew_Huggler@fws.gov>; Armstrong, Karen <karen_armstrong@fws.gov>
Subject: HEAD'S UP: SpaceX Explosion/Boca Chica NWR
 
Our regional office informs me that a number of high-profile national news outlets are
inquiring about if/how the SpaceX explosion has affected Boca Chica NWR, which is near the
launch site. This is part of ongoing press interest in SpaceX and the refuge, for which DOI OCO
has already approved a number of statements and/or we have deferred to FAA. 
 
Apparently, SpaceX has everything closed until 2 p.m. today so FWS staff are still waiting to be
allowed in to assess impacts/damage to our property near the launch site. We hope to have a
statement prepared later this evening or tomorrow and will share for your review/approval. 
 
Laury Marshall
Assistant Chief, USFWS Public Affairs HQ
 


